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7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

As part of our PSHE curriculum we are holding a Disability Awareness Day on Thursday 13th 

February. 

 

Each year group will be focusing on a different disability, understanding how this disability can 

affect people and more importantly learning ways in which people overcome their disability. 

Year R will be focusing on blindness; Year 1 on different types of hearing loss and will have a 

visit from a hearing dog and its trainer; Year 2 will be focus on wheel chair users and will even 

get to have a go in a wheelchair! 

 

In order to run this day, we have had help from Hearing Dogs and Shop Mobility Basingstoke 

and as our way of saying thank you we would like to raise some money for them. So on this day 

the children can come in non-uniform in return for a monetary donation. We will then split the 

money between the two charities, giving a little something back. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Louise Weston 

PSHE Subject Manager 
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